
7th grade parents—Announcements:  
7th GRADE NEEDS
Our seventh grade classrooms are in need of hand sanitizer.  If you can send a bottle with your student and have them turn the sanitizers in to their homeroom teacher that will help us continue to keep are classrooms healthy.

Here’s what your students are doing this week:
This week is PARCC testing for Middle School. Due to the snow day on Monday and late start today, our testing schedules have changed.  Because the classes will have not all have the same amount of class time, many classes will have limited content this week.

You can help your student this week by seeing that they have adequate rest,  making sure they eat a good breakfast, and  by arriving to school on time.

Math:   Mr. Como
Paragon:   Mr. Larson 
Science:  Mrs. Hill
Students will not have any homework this week.  Please check Powerschool for any missing assignments, the quarter ends March 6.
Language Arts:   Mrs. Montel             
All 3rd quarter reading requirements are due March 2nd.  
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